
FALL ATHLETICS AT WILSON 
 

Field hockey: The Field Hockey team played Needham on Thursday 
(10/10) and was able to score their first goal of the season! Addie 
Winnick Dahan really stepped up for the team and Sophie Mitchener 
and Amelia Rovelli had big defensive plays! Riley O’Meara played 
phenomenal and Lucy Auerbach and Laria Mastantuono played great 
offense! The hard fought goal was made by Hailey Peatman! Next 
game is on Wednesday (10/16) Home vs Nedham at 3:45.  
 
Boys & Girls Cross-Country: The Cross Country team raced against 
Milton at home yesterday and won both the boys’ and girls’ races!!! 
Leading the charge in the boys' race Sasha Rennie was ahead from 
the word, ‘GO’. Michael Chivruk and Pedro DeSouza helped secure 
the victory. Mace Stewart and Corbin Livak also worked well together 
to pass opponents in the final moments. In the girls’ race, Natalie and 
Addalie Rader were far ahead of Milton's 3rd-place runner. Mari 
Santo, Sarah Vose, and Raven Miranda assured a Wildcat victory with 
their efforts. Next meet is on Thursday (10/17) @ Newton (Oak Hill 
MS fields) at 3:45. 
 
Girl Volleyball: The Girl’s Volleyball team beat Wellesley yesterday in 
their first home match of the season. The team won the first set, 
dropped the second, and won the third 25 - 11. The team was led by 
the three returning players from last year; Kylie Laracy, Sophie 
Catania, and Sydney Pino. Next game is on Tuesday (10/15) @ 
Needham (Pollard MS) at 3:45. 
 
Girls Intramural Volleyball: Girls Intramural Volleyball has had solid 
practices in preparation for their 1st game next week vs Kennedy. The 
game will be on Tuesday (10/15) at 3:15 at Wilson. Come support us! 
 
5th & 6th Grade Flag Football: 5th & 6th Grade Flag Football met 
this past week on Tuesday (10/8) and participated in small sided 
games. They will meet next Tuesday (10/15) from 2:15-3:00. 



 
7th & 8th Grade Flag Football: 7th & 8th Grade Flag Football met 
this past week on Thursday (10/10) and participated in small sided 
games. They will meet next Thursday (10/17) from 2:15-3:00. 
 
5th Grade Intramural Basketball: 5th Grade Intramural Basketball 
met this past week on Thursday (10/10). They will meet next 
Wednesday (10/16) from 2:15-3:00. 
 
 
 
 
 


